
Emergency Messages

Corrections Staff are not allowed to give messages to inmates who are housed in Pend Oreille
County Corrections. If an emergency message is needed to get to an inmate, such as a death of
a family member, a corrections supervisor may allow the message to be forwarded if it does not
jeopardize the safety or security of the facility.

https://www.pendoreilleco.org/sheriff/page/emergency-messages

